
 

 

 

    

TO:  Greg Stuart, Executive Director 
  Broward Metropolitan Planning Organization 
 
FROM: Adrian Share, Executive Vice President, Rail Infrastructure 
 
RE:  Quiet zone improvements 
 
DATE: Thursday, March 7, 2019 
 

Greg, we have been working closely with members of your staff and Broward County as 
we finalize construction of the supplemental safety measures required for the quiet zone 
in Broward County.  

Broward County staff reported to us they will expect to have the remaining signage 
installed by March 29. Our installation schedule aligns with this date, as we anticipate 
completing the work at Commercial by March 31. 

We will keep you updated if the timeline changes. 


